
     

 
 

 20 Aug Mtg: NV State Board of Health intimidation of Jab 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:02:10 PM 

From: Pat White 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject:

Please consider this e-mail as my personal objection to the prerequisite of vaccination 
for Covid-19 for attending all Nevada Systems of Higher Education schools. 

Please read the following:

 The vaccine is not 100% effective, nor are the masks, so the presence of 
unvaccinated students on campus, even with masks will result in entirely preventable 
transmissions of this deadly disease from students to other students, faculty, and 
staff. 

Signed by Nevada Faculty Alliance. 

I am not a college graduate but even I can read the contradictions in the above 
paragraph.  Please, listen with care and vote against this foolish, unnecessary 
prerequisite for admission into a school of higher learning.  Vote with common sense, 
not with fear of what dies not exist. 

Patricia White 
Sparks, Nevada 89436 

Sent from my Galaxy 


